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MEDIA CONTACT:  Karen Greco 

karen@kgrecopr.com 

212-560-9868 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

March 22, 2016 

 
Bedroom Community’s THE WHALE WATCHING TOUR 2016 

Canceled 

 

 

Providence, R.I. – Due to unexpected circumstances, Bedroom Community has postponed 

the U.S. dates for THE WHALE WATCHING TOUR 2016. THE WHALE WATCHING TOUR 

2016, which was part of the FirstWorks Frontier Series and to be presented in 

partnership with the Columbus Theatre, was set to kick off on Friday, March 25 at the 

Columbus Theatre (270 Broadway, Providence).  

 

The Columbus Theatre will email advance ticket buyers about processing refunds. Ticket 

holders who do not receive an email should contact Tom Weyman at 

booking@columbustheatre.com. 
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